Date:  November 23, 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Urich, Missouri is under a voluntary boil advisory until further notice.  This was caused by a major break in a line that then caused a reduction of water pressure.  If you have any questions, please contact City Hall at 660-638-4813.

All water should be at a rolling boil for at least 3 minutes before consumption.  Use only boiled water for drinking, brushing teeth, diluting fruit juices and all other food preparations or consumption.

Disinfect dishes and other food contact surfaces by immersion for at least 1 minute in clean tap water that contains 1 teaspoon of unscented household bleach per gallon of water.
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